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Parent Update 
  
Tuesday, 04 February 2025  
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
We hope this message finds you well.  
 
We would like to take a moment to thank you for your valuable contribuEons in our recent Parent 
ParEcipaEon Session and for compleEng the PINS Survey. These allowed us to gather feedback directly from 
you, which we have shared anonymously with the Senior Leadership Team (SLT) to inform school pracEces. 
Your feedback is invaluable in helping us improve the services and support for all students, parEcularly 
children who are neurodivergent. 
  
Feedback 
In response to your feedback, we have had a construcEve conversaEon with the Senior Leadership Team (SLT) 
and have agreed on several acEon points: 
  

1. Improve communicaEon with parents regarding SEND processes to ensure clarity and understanding. 
2. Introduce "Blowing Your Own Trumpet" clubs specifically designed for neurodivergent children to 

celebrate their strengths and achievements. 
3. Organize neurodivergent-focused coffee mornings to provide support and build community among 

parents. 
4. Conduct phone calls to parents to check that children have seWled well and address any concerns 

early. 
 
Unfortunately, it was not possible to implement all suggesEons from the parent sessions due to a variety of 
reasons, such as financial constraints. If you would like any specific feedback on specific points, please 
contact us using the details at the end of this leWer. 

 
PINS Support Being Undertaken by Wraysbury Primary School 
As part of the PINS program, every school can access a menu of support, including training, coaching, 
workshops, and sensory audits, to help foster a more inclusive environment for all learners. Each school can 
select what works for them depending on their capacity.  
 
Upcoming Events  
We will shortly announce our second parent parEcipaEon session, so please look out for that. This session 
will take place between mid-February and mid-March 2025. It will be an opportunity to hear your thoughts 
on how things are going and discuss any updates. We encourage all parents to aWend. 
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Stay Informed  
For ongoing updates, or if you have any quesEons or suggesEons, feel free to reach out to us at 
pins@svrbwm.org.uk 
  
Thank you once again for your support and engagement. Together, we can build a supporEve and enriching 
environment that benefits all children.  
  
Warm regards  
 
PINS Team 
SEND Voices RBWM 
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